
 

 

Puzzled about summer reading 
ideas?  Puzzle no more! 

 

Be a part of the 

Heritage  

Summer Reading 

Challenge 

 

 

 

The Challenge: 
Spend a great summer in great books! 

The Opportunity: 
The Heritage Elementary Library will be 

sponsoring several open library times during 
the summer break for students 1st -6th grade, 
*currently enrolled (2021-22 school year) 

 
The Schedule: 

Time: 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
Open Library Dates: 

TUESDAY 
June 15, 22, 29 

July 6, 13, 20, 27  
Aug 3, 10 

 
Aug 10 (BOOK RETURN DAY ONLY)- 

**9:00 a.m.  to 11:00  a.m. 
 

Guidelines: 
**Only currently enrolled (2021-22) 1st 
through 6th grade students may check out 
books. (Grade based on 2020-21 school year and only 
currently enrolled students who are listed in the library 
database are eligible for checkout) 

**Book check out policy: 3 books per visit.  No 
additional books will be allowed out without 
the return or renewal of previously checked out 
material. 
**Parents are strongly encouraged to attend the 
library with their students. ALL Non-school 
age children will require parent supervision.  
**Other areas of the school are closed to all 
students/parents. 
**Library behavior and etiquette will be 
expected. 
**Book bag/backpack required to take books 
home. (Especially if traveling on bike/scooter) 

How to participate: 

1. There are several summer reading 
opportunities that we encourage you to 
participate in; Sora Sweet Reads (visit 
soraapp.com, use student email and 
password to login,) Deseret News 
/KSL/Governor’s Office reading 
program (visit readtoday.com,) Book 
Your Summer Reading Award (visit 
bookyoursummer.com,) Davis County 
Library Summer Reading Program, 
and Barnes and Noble. Some of these 
provide incentives such as college 
scholarships, tickets to a Bees game, 
free books, online programs, and other 
prizes.  Choose what best suits your 
family, or even better, use them all! 
 

 
 

2. On AUGUST 10th all books need to 
be returned.  We’ll take a quick end- 
of-summer break and then see you 
back in a few weeks!  

 


